
.

Clickbait
About one in five headlines online are clickbait, based on a 
study by Stanford University researchers. Clickbait has 
become pervasive across the internet, prioritizing grabbing 
users' attention over providing genuine information. While 
avoiding it entirely can be tough, there are ways to reduce 
its impact, particularly concerning young people who are 
more likely to be influenced by sensationalist headlines. In 
today's #WakeUpWednesday guide, we explore the risks 
associated with clickbait and share expert tips on how to 
navigate it safely.

NSPCC
The NSPCC are now providing free online safety workshops 
for parents and carers. These workshops provide 
information about how to support children in their online 
world. The pre-recorded presentation covers topics such as 
online bullying, mental health and social media, as well as 
signposting to resources and organisations for help and 
support. Follow the link to access the resource
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-
safety/free-online-safety-group-workshops/
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Report Remove
Having your images shared can be very scary. It is against 
the law for anyone to share a sexual image or video of 
someone under the age of 18. The Report Remove tool has 
been designed by the Internet Watch Foundation (IWF) to 
help young people under 18 in the UK to report sexual 
images and videos of themselves and remove them from 
the internet. Watch the video from the IWF to find out how 
it works.
https://youtu.be/SwSpo3N6CeE

The online world can be a 
bit overwhelming at times 
but it is important we 
understand what our 
children are doing online 
so we can help make them 
safer. The Safer Schools 
App aims to help with this.

At the Forge we are 
delighted to partner with 
Safer schools and we would 
like to invite you to 
download our Safer Schools 
App. 

Your child will been using 
the student version of the 
app throughout the year. In 
the past it has proven to be 
a useful source of 
information about the 
online world and how to 
navigate it safely.

Parent access code:
7675

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/free-online-safety-group-workshops/
https://youtu.be/SwSpo3N6CeE



